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KH Project Number: 069228921 

Date:    05/15/25 

Project Name:  City of Pflugerville Cottonwood West Force Main and Carmel East 

Interceptor 

Owner:    City of Pflugerville 

Contact:   Jeff Dunsworth, P.E. City Engineer 

Recommendation:   C.C. Carlton Industries, LTD 

Dear Mr. Dunsworth: 

The purpose of this letter is to provide an overall recommendation of award for the Cottonwood West 

Lift Station to C.C. Carlton Industries, LTD.   

The Cottonwood West Lift Station started advertisement on April 16, 2025; bids were received on May 7, 

2025. The project was a competitive sealed proposal which each of the offerors were evaluated and 

scored in compliance with the criteria in the Project Manual. 

Kimley-Horn recommends C.C. Carlton Industries, LTD be awarded the project to enable construction to 

proceed, with the overall construction cost of $4,509,345.50.   

 

If you have any questions or comments, please contact me at the phone number of email provided 

below.  

 

By:   

 

Trevor Renn, P.E. 
trevor.renn@kimley-horn.com 
737-263-2033 
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